
Welcome
Message from

Dean of School

In the Name of God
Ensuring people&#39;s health is the ultimate goal of the Ministry of Health, Treatment and Medical
Education. In order to realize this great goal, this ministry has many deputies in its body, without a
doubt, each of them is working around the clock in some way to ensure people&#39;s health. One of
these vice-chairs is the deputy for education, which plays an important role in the education of health
science students through its efforts in helping people achieve health.

Dear nursing, midwifery, operating room and medical emergency students, by leaving their studies in
college and entering the clinic and playing professional roles, they have a great and undeniable
contribution in ensuring people&#39;s health at all levels of disease prevention, and therefore I wish
each and every one of them, Keeping this important point in their mind, that they shouldn&rsquo;t
neglect  the  great  responsibility  they  have  assumed  and  always  they  should  use  all  possible
opportunities in learning scientific  material,  improving knowledge and using specialized skills,
cultivating and developing thinking, strengthening memory, getting familiar with the principles of
research and developing creative thinking and learn the principles of development and development
of technological projects.

Our dear students should remember that the key to success in any organization, especially in an
educational organization,  is active and continuous presence in all  areas of learning and active
participation in educational programs, and it is better that they, in addition to acquiring knowledge
and skills, overcome deficiencies and Don&#39;t ignore errors and try to fix these deficiencies by
contacting us.

Our  honorable  professors  are  undoubtedly  aware  of  their  serious  responsibility  in  educating
knowledgeable, skilled, creative, passionate, honest students and I wish them success in this serious
responsibility.

Our logistic personnel , including respected employees and dear service staff, help by facilitating the
work and not delaying the honorable professors and dear students in administrative and welfare
matters to prevent them from wasting their time and provide more opportunities for teaching and
learning of students. Therefore, they also indirectly play a role in providing people&#39;s health.

I ask the Almighty God for the success of all the dignitaries in achieving our great and ultimate goal,
which is to ensure the health of the people.

Dr. Mohammad Hasan Sahebihagh
Professor of Nursing Education

(Community Health Nursing)
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